
 

 

 

 

     

24 September 2024 

 

Excellency, 

 

Further to my letter dated 17 September 2024, I have the honour to circulate herewith the 

final programme of the high-level plenary meeting to commemorate and promote the International 

Day for the Total Elimination of Nuclear Weapons, to be held on Thursday, 26 September 2024, 

at 9:30 a.m., in the Trusteeship Council Chamber, United Nations Headquarters.  

 

Any further updates on the programme will be reflected on the meeting’s event page on 

the PGA’s website: https://www.un.org/pga/79/high-level-meeting-on-international-day-for-the-

total-elimination-of-nuclear-weapons/  

 

Kindly be advised that, in the interest of time management and to accommodate all those 

who wish to speak, an automatic microphone cut-off will be implemented when the allotted 

speaking times of 3 minutes for individual delegations and 5 minutes for groups have elapsed. The 

live version of the list of speakers is available online. 

 

For any additional information, delegations may contact Ms. Aude Feltz 

(aude.feltz@un.org) at my Office.  

 

Please accept, Excellency, the assurances of my highest consideration. 

 

 

 

 

 

Philemon Yang 

          

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

All Permanent Representatives and 

Permanent Observers to the United Nations 

New York 
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